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I-90 trail closing between North Mercer Way and Southeast 35th Place as 
early as October 23* 

Expect pedestrian and bike detours as early as October 23*. 
 
Crews will begin removing trees 
along the I-90 trail between North 
Mercer Way and 96th Ave S.E. as 
early as October 24*. We are 
coordinating directly with the City of 
Mercer Island about tree protection, 
removal, and restoration. As a part of 
this project, we are planting 600 new 
trees across Mercer Island to replace 
the nearly 400 trees we are 
removing. Read our Plan for Trees 
factsheet to learn more.  
 
This work will cause pedestrian and 
bike detours. As early as October 
23*, pedestrians and cyclists will be 
detoured around the work area via North Mercer Way, Southeast 35th Street and East Mercer Way. 
Please follow all posted signs and detour routes. 
 
Following tree removal, crews will begin pipe installation along the trail as early as October 26*. 
 
 

 

Do you live on Northeast Mercer Island near Southeast 35th Street or Southeast 35th Place? 
JOIN US FOR AN IN PERSON NEIGHBORHOOD CONVERSATION THIS FRIDAY:   
  

Project staff and the contractor will meet at the intersection of S.E. 35th St and 96th Avenue 
Southeast starting at 4:30pm on October 20. During the meeting, we will share information about 
what to expect during upcoming construction activities.   
  

We will meet rain or shine, so please dress for the weather and wear sturdy shoes for walking.  
  

To discuss how we can welcome you to this conversation or how to get information if you cannot 
attend, please contact the community relations team. Call or text 425-305-3578 or email 
NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov.  
 

 
 

A map showing the pedestrian and cyclist detours. 

https://cdn.kingcounty.gov/-/media/king-county/depts/dnrp/waste-services/wastewater-treatment/capital-projects/nmienatai/fact-sheets/nme-tree-fs-2022.pdf?rev=cc995e75155c4bccb4a159408bf6dba4&hash=7D95C6E4250F292860CACE4097EFC1AA
https://cdn.kingcounty.gov/-/media/king-county/depts/dnrp/waste-services/wastewater-treatment/capital-projects/nmienatai/fact-sheets/nme-tree-fs-2022.pdf?rev=cc995e75155c4bccb4a159408bf6dba4&hash=7D95C6E4250F292860CACE4097EFC1AA


   

 

   

 

 
What to expect: 

• Typical work hours are 7 a.m. to 7 p.m. Monday to Friday and 9 a.m. to 6 p.m. on Saturday for 
the duration of this work.* 

• The area surrounding trees will be restored after removal. 

• Noise, dust, and vibrations typical of an active construction project.  

• Intermittent/continuous noise and vibration during tree removal and stump grinding. 

• We will detour people walking and biking on the I-90 trail around active work areas. 
 
 

*Construction schedules can change based on factors such as site conditions, weather, and 
crew/material availability. We will notify you in advance of any major changes to the planned schedule.  

 
 
 

 
 
 

 
 
 

ALTERNATE FORMATS AVAILABLE: 
206-477-5371 OR TTY RELAY: 711 

  Talk to us! For more information or to schedule a meeting, please contact:  

    The community services team at 425-305-3578 or NMEsewer@kingcounty.gov 
    Visit the project web page at www.kingcounty.gov/MercerEnataiSewer 
 

NORTH MERCER ISLAND/ENATAI  Sewer Upgrade Project 
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